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Melissa Kelly

From: Robyn Jacob
Sent: Thursday, October 6, 2022 2:19 PM
To: Ray Y. Lancaster; Melissa Kelly
Subject: RE: 27-17-178-019 - UDOT Parcel
Attachments: 27-17-12.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

New parcels are 27-17-178-026 & -027.  Tax map attached.  It will run to MF tonight. 
 
Thank you! 
 

 
 
From: Ray Y. Lancaster <RLancaster@slco.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 2:07 PM 
To: Robyn Jacob <RJacob@slco.org>; Melissa Kelly <MKelly@slco.org> 
Subject: RE: 27-17-178-019 - UDOT Parcel 
 
Sounds good, thank you! 
 
Let me know when you have the new parcels number assigned to the combined lot. 
 
Ray Lancaster 
Tax Lien Coordinator 
Salt Lake County Treasurer’s Office 
385-468-8329 
rlancaster@slco.org 
 
From: Robyn Jacob <RJacob@slco.org>  
Sent: Friday, September 30, 2022 1:56 PM 
To: Melissa Kelly <MKelly@slco.org>; Ray Y. Lancaster <RLancaster@slco.org> 
Subject: 27-17-178-019 - UDOT Parcel 
 
Ray & Melissa –  
 
I spoke to Ray about this earlier today.  I’m not sure why the decision was made to deadfile this particular parcel.  But it 
shouldn’t have been done.  I think with the deed they just recorded on 9/28/2022 Entry 14022381, we can “resurrect” 
lot 425 Rushton Meadows Ph 4 and combine it with the portion of lot 426 (in cyan below as per 14022381 “also” 
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description) and put it into Preston & Kelsey Ann Day’s names.  And then we will create a remainder parcel for what’s 
leftover from lot 426 (27-17-178-020) and leave it in UDOT’s name. 
 
Does that sound good to everyone?  Let me know if that causes any more issues. 
 

 
 
Thank you! 
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